June 13, 1972

‘Board of Selectmen
Town of Ridgefield

Attentions Mr. Joseph McLinden
Dear Joe,

The Golf Course Committee unanimously recommends that
Lawrence C. Fischer of Brewster, New York, be hired
immediately for the Superintendent®s position.

Attached is the resume submitted by Mr. Fischer to our
Comittee and we can further advise that scme of the
‘references he submitted were checked by Vincent
Paccadolmi and Fred Orrico. He received an excellent
" recommendation from Jim Fullwider, Supt., Century Golf
Club, White Plains, who is probably the dean of the
- golf course superintendents in this area. S
Mr. Fischer is willing to accept a first-year salary
of $11,000 which is in accordance with our originally
budgeted figure for a superintendent. He has also
been advised that the usual Town Benefits given to
employees will be made available to hime.

'—_It is our intent that Mr, Fischer be on the job at all

times when construction work is performed at the site,

He will also serve as Clerk-of-the-Works and attend our
Committee meetings for the purpose of reporting progress,
etce ;

We ask that the Board of Selectmen grant us this approval
as soon as possible in order that Mr., Fischer begin his
duties no later than June 19th.

Sincerely,

- : Don Brooks, Chairman
DB/ags Golf Course Committee



